[image: ]
               Lunch and Break Arrangements
	


Lunchtime and Break-time arrangements - September 2020

Arrangements for student dining will be different from September to take into consideration social distancing measures put in place as a result of Covid-19. 

Lunchtimes

Students in Years 7 and 8 will be able to purchase from a selection of cold lunches which will be on sale via their smart card in their allocated area of the school. 

Students in Years 9, 10 and 11 will be able to purchase food from the school canteen. There is a reduced menu available and will run on a fortnightly cycle for the first term.  This menu is below. It would be helpful if students made themselves familiar with the choice available each day to reduce the time they spend choosing once inside the canteen. 

Students in years 12 and 13 will be able to purchase food from the Sixth Form Cafe. There will be a reduced selection of hot and cold food available each day. 

All students may bring a healthy packed lunch. Attached are some ideas about what to include. 


Break-times

All students in Years 7 - 11 will be allowed to use the canteen at break-time on one day a week. On all other days they should bring a healthy snack with them.  

Monday = Year 7
Tuesday =Year 8
Wednesday = Year 9
Thursday = Year 10
Friday = Year 11
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Students in Years 12 and 13 will be able to purchase food from the Sixth Form Cafe at Break-time. 
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